
KHWAJA MOINUDDIN CHISHTI LANGUAGE UNIVERSITY, 

LUCKNOW 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH & MODERN EUROPEAN AND ASIAN LANGUAGES 

 

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME REPORT (28.07.2025-2.08.2025) 

 

The orientation programme for the session 2025-26 was inaugurated with the 

welcome address by the Head of the Department of English & M.E.A.L., Prof. Tanveer 

Khadija. Accompanied by a vibrant PPT, Prof. Khadija’s welcome address helped break the 

ice between students and faculty members. Along with the syllabus and examination pattern, 

the students were introduced to the Department and informed about the various curricular and 

extra-curricular activities that they would get a chance to participate in during the coming 

years. Prof. Khadija’s welcome address also acquainted the students with the various facilities 

available for their academic growth and learning including language labs, interactive board 

and projector set-up. 

On Day Two (29.07.25), Mr. Yusuf Ayaz, Assistant Professor (T), delivered a lecture 

on “English and Employability: Explore Career Options in Related Fields.” He started off by 

explaining the larger significance of literary studies as a discipline before venturing into a 

discussion on the possible job opportunities that are open to students of the Department of 

English & M.E.A.L., KMC Language University, Lucknow. On Day Three (30.07.25), Ms. 

Shikha Singh, Assistant Professor (T), delivered a lecture on “NEP 2020: An Overview of the 

Course Structure and Prescribed Syllabus,” that introduced students to the fundamental 

principles of the National Education Policy, 2020, and the resulting syllabus and course 

structure modelled after the proposed guidelines. On Day Three (31.07025) of the Induction 

Programme, Dr. Shipra Singh, Assistant Professor (T), spoke, at length, about the relevance 

of studying French as a language and the literary tradition associated with it. She also 

discussed the job opportunities related to the French curriculum. On Day Five (1.08.25), Ms. 

Sadaf Fatima, Assistant Professor (T), delivered an exciting lecture on the “Relevance of 

Extra-Curricular Activities in Personality Development,” discussing theatre performances, 

academic competitions, conferences, workshops, and other activities. On the last day of the 

Orientation Programme (2.08.25), Dr. Haroon Rasheed, Assistant Professor, tied it all 



together by delivering a profound lecture on the ethical roles and moral responsibilities of 

students with respect to the Department. All in all, the Orientation Programme was a success 

and not only helped in acclimatizing students to the Department’s routine and curriculum, but 

also provided them with significant insights that prepared them for the things to come. By the 

end of the week, students appeared to be visibly excited to embark on the academic journey 

that lay in front of them.    

 

Glimpses of the Orientation Programme:    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


